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From: jane donaldson
Sent: 19 March 2024 09:56
To: Development Control
Subject: Ref 4/24/2082/TPO  Reduce height of hedge -The Priory, St Bees

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

St Bees Parish Council considered this application at its meeting last night. 
The Parish Council has significant concerns about the application. The application describes this as 
a hedge but it is actually a collection of small trees, some thought to be large enough to be treated as 
individual trees rather than hedging. There are also concerns about the timing of the proposed work 
as we are now into spring and the bird nesting season. The Parish Council would encourage 
Cumberland Council to seek specialist advice on this application, taking into account the Parish 
Council's concerns. 
 
Jane Donaldson 
Clerk to St Bees Parish Council 


